
Worship Service Today  

8:30 AM – Holy Communion (BCP)  

10:30 AM – Holy Eucharist  

ON DUTY  

Today: 

                 Pentecost(22) 

               

Next Sunday:      

        Pentecost (23)                 

8:30 AM  10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM  

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

     R. Morgan 

     J. Morgan 

  H. Dawe 
  O. Taylor 
  G. Morgan 
  J. Warford 
  W. Miller 

      G. Bonnell 

      M. Bonnell 

 

   R. Gregory 
   E. O’Reilly 
   M. Hiscock 
   Bill Lee 
   Beverly Lee 

Eucharistic 

Assistants:  
A. Anthony     K. Scott A. Anthony    D. Morgan 

Servers’ Guild:  
    Annie Scott     Austen Scott 

Altar  Guild:  Evelyn M., Joan L., Margaret M., 

Annette L., Brenda L. 

Barbara R., Edna W., Daphne H., 

Elsie B. 

 
Bulletins – Please note that all announcements for the bulletins have to be in the 
office by Wednesday at 4:00. We thank you for your understanding. 
 
Junior and Senior Choirs – Our Senior and Junior choirs are always looking for 
new members. This is a wonderful opportunity to “make a joyful noise unto the Lord" 
and have fun and fellowship at the same time. If you'd like to be a part of this 
ministry, please follow-up with Dr. Vicki Greenslade. 
 
Calling all readers- We are looking for readers to proclaim scripture at our worship 
services. If you like to read, why not consider offering yourself for this ministry. If you 
are interested in this ministry, please follow up with Rev. Jean. 
 
Memorial Hymn Sing – The memorial hymn sign will be held on Tuesday November 
1, 2016 at 7:00pm. The hymns that can be chosen as memorials are: How Great 
Thou Art: All Things Bright and Beautiful: Because He Lives: Joyful, Joyful We 
Adore Thee: The Lord’s My Shepherd: Nearer My God to Thee: Jesus, the Very 
Thought of Thee: What a Friend We Have in Jesus and Jesus Loves Me. 
Requests should be received at the office by noon Wednesday October 26, 2016 to 
have memorials listed in the bulletin. Information letter is attached. 

 
 

 
Financial Update 

 

Weekly Income 
Received: 

(Week Ending 
25/09/16) 

Weekly Budget Requirement: + / (-): 

$4,292.80 $ 4,519.73 ($226.93) 

Total Income 
Received: 

(Year-To-Date) 
YTD Budget Requirement: + / (-): 

$ 124,682.61 $ 132,941.00 ($8,258.39) 

 

$ 1719.50 was received through pre-authorized giving during the first two 
weeks of October 2016 and is prorated in the Table above.  
“Did you know that St Peter’s annual budget is over a Quarter Million 
Dollars.”  

 
The Harvest Festival – A dinner, auction and card game were held October 
10, 2016 by the Men’s Service Club and it was a great success. A total of 
$2100 was raised and will go to the general account at St. Peter’s. Thank 
you to everyone who took part in any way in this event. 
 

Donations for the Toonie Table for our Fall Fair - Bags to hold your 

donations will be distributed as you leave the church. All donations greatly 

appreciated. All donations should be in by October 28, 2016. 

 

Grief and Bereavement Session – Are you dealing with the loss of a loved 

one, loss of a job or a loss in your life that has a dramatic effect on your 

everyday living? A grief and bereavement session will be held in the parish 

hall on Tuesday, October 18, from 7-9pm, to help those who may be 

struggling with their loss. This session will be facilitated by pastoral 

counsellor, The Reverend Dr. Peter Barnes with Eastern Health. All are 

welcome to attend. There is no fee for this session, however, please contact 

the parish office at 744-2648 to register. 

 

Roast Beef Cold Plate – Will take place on Saturday, October, 29, 2016. 

Cost is $10.00 each. Deliveries will take place before lunch. Anyone that 

can volunteer their time would be greatly appreciated. More details to follow. 

 

 



 

 

Worship Service Today  

8:30 AM – Holy Communion (BCP)  

10:30 AM – Holy Eucharist  

ON DUTY  

Today: 

                 Pentecost(22) 

               

Next Sunday:      

        Pentecost (23)                 

8:30 AM  10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM  

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

      R. Morgan 

     J. Morgan 

  H. Dawe 
  O. Taylor 
  G. Morgan 
  J. Warford 
  W. Miller 

      G. Bonnell 

      M. Bonnell 

   R. Gregory 
   E. O’Reilly 
   M. Hiscock 
   Bill Lee 
   Beverly Lee  

Eucharistic 

Assistants:  
M. Anthony  M. Young  A. Anthony   D. Morgan 

Servers’ Guild:  
  J. Warford      Austen Scott 

Altar  Guild:  Barbara E. Carmel H., Karen W., 

Betty M., Elaine M. 

Barbara R., Edna W., Daphne H., 

Elsie B. 

 
Bulletins – Please note that all announcements for the bulletins have to be in the 
office by Wednesday at 4:00. We thank you for your understanding. 
 
Junior and Senior Choirs – Junior and Senior Choirs – Our Senior and Junior 
choirs are always looking for new members. This is a wonderful opportunity to “make 
a joyful noise unto the Lord" and have fun and fellowship at the same time. If you'd 
like to be a part of this ministry, please follow-up with Dr. Vicki Greenslade. 
 
Calling all readers- We are looking for readers to proclaim scripture at our worship 
services. If you like to read, why not consider offering yourself for this ministry. If you 
are interested in this ministry, please follow up with Rev. Jean. 

 
Memorial Hymn Sing – The memorial hymn sign will be held on Tuesday November 
1, 2016 at 7:00pm. The hymns that can be chosen as memorials are: How Great 
Thou Art: All Things Bright and Beautiful: Because He Lives: Joyful, Joyful We 
Adore Thee: The Lord’s My Shepherd: Nearer My God to Thee: Jesus, the Very 
Thought of Thee: What a Friend We Have in Jesus and Jesus Loves Me. 
Requests should be received at the office by noon Wednesday October 26, 2016 to 
have memorials listed in the bulletin. Information letter is attached. 

 
 

Financial Update 
 

Weekly Income 
Received: 

(Week Ending 
02/10/16) 

Weekly Budget Requirement: + / (-): 

$4,292.80 $ 4,519.73 ($226.93) 

Total Income 
Received: 

(Year-To-Date) 
YTD Budget Requirement: + / (-): 

$ 124,682.61 $ 132,941.00 ($8,258.39) 

 

 $ 1719.50 was received through pre-authorized giving during the first two 
weeks of October 2016 and is prorated in the Table above.  
“Did you know that St Peter’s annual budget is over a Quarter Million                 
Dollars.”  
 
Donations for the Toonie Table for our Fall Fair - Bags to hold your 
donations will be distributed as you leave the church. All donations greatly 
appreciated. All donations should be in by October 28, 2016. 
 
The Harvest Festival – A dinner, auction and card game were held October 
10, 2016 by the Men’s Service Club and it was a great success. A total of 
$2100 was raised and will go to the general account at St. Peter’s. Thank 
you to everyone who took part in any way in this event. 
 
Grief and Bereavement Session - Are you dealing with the loss of a loved 
one, loss of a job or a loss in your life that has a dramatic effect on your 
everyday living? A grief and bereavement session will be held in the parish 
hall on Tuesday, October 18, from 7-9pm, to help those who may be 
struggling with their loss. This session will be facilitated by pastoral 
counsellor, The Reverend Dr. Peter Barnes with Eastern Health. All are 
welcome to attend. There is no fee for this session, however, please contact 
the parish office at 744-2648 to register. 
 
Roast Beef Cold Plate – Will take place on Saturday, October, 29, 2016. 
Cost is $10.00 each. Deliveries and pickup will take place before lunch. 
Anyone that can volunteer their time would be greatly appreciated. More 
details to follow. 


